
       

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

The Permanent Mission of Malaysia and the Permanent 

Mission of the United States of America  

have the pleasure to invite you to the 

 
 

 

 

Reports on BWC-relevant developments 

by international experts 
 

4 December 2017 

Palais des Nations (Room XXV) 
  

This side event will feature discussion of global activities during 

the past year that strengthen the BWC, including universalization, 

national implementation, preparedness and response, cooperation 

and assistance, and science and technology efforts. 

~~~~~~~~  

A light lunch will be served promptly at 13:00 


